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BOARD OF WORKS & PUBLIC SAFETY
December 27, 2022 — 8:00 A.M.
Clerk’s Office, 201 S. Union Street

Mayor Anita Werling opened the special meeting at 8:00 a.m.
Spencer Kingery, Kamron Yates, and Mayor Werling were present.

Minutes of the December 19, 2022 regular meeting were presented for review. Kamron Yates moved to
approve. Second by Spencer Kingery. Without objection, the minutes were approved as read.

Claims totaling $233,645.51 were presented, Spencer Kingery moved to approve the claims. Second by
Kamron Yates. There were no questions. Motion carried. {3-0)

Miscellaneous Business.
Yates thanked the Street Department and other City workers for their efforts in dealing with the winter
storm that dumped snow and brought very heavy winds and below zero temperatures.

This being Kamron Yates last meeting, Mayor Werling thanked him for serving on the Board of Works and
for his service to the community.

There being no other business, Spencer Kingery moved to adjourn. Second by Kamron Yates. Without
objection, the meeting adjourned at 8:03 a.m.

Leanne Aldrich, Attest

Mayor Anita Werling




